
 
 
September 24th, 2025 
 
Flyers and Flyer Families,  
 
I have a few updates for you below: 
 

1)​ Eden Spirit Wear 
a)​ We are happy to announce that Lasting Images has created an Eden Spirit Wear 

portal that is available to all students, staff and families 
b)​ Find the portal here: EdenFlyers.ca or linked from the Eden Home Page 

https://eden.dsbn.org/  
c)​ Reminders about Spirit Wear: 

i)​ Eden is a uniform school, and it is expected that students wear their 
uniform every day, with some exceptions 

ii)​ The uniform provider for Eden is Maddalena  
https://www.maddalena-uniforms.com 

iii)​ Mondays have been designated as Spirit Wear Days, when students are 
able to wear spirit wear as part of their uniforms 

iv)​ Non-uniform days are decided at the school level, with student input, and 
will be communicated out to families 

v)​ The next non-uniform days are Friday, 26-September and Friday, 
31-October 

vi)​ Students are able to wear an orange shirt as part of their uniform on The 
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation on 30-September 

d)​ We are hopeful that a variety of spirit wear options will provide additional choices 
for what all students can wear on designated days, and outside of school hours 

e)​ Please note that the Spirit Wear portal is not operated by Eden, or the DSBN - 
deliveries can be arranged to your home, or to the school 

 
2)​ Rowan’s Law Day 

a)​ Today was Rowan’s Law day throughout the DSBN 
b)​ Thank you to our Health and Physical Education department for raising 

concussion awareness at Eden, notably through concussion trivia at lunch, and 
to students and staff who showed their support by wearing a purple shirt 

http://edenflyers.ca
https://eden.dsbn.org/
https://www.maddalena-uniforms.com


c)​ Rowan's Law Day serves as a significant reminder of the importance of 
concussion safety and the impact it has on our students and athletes. While 
today is a special day to highlight this issue, it's crucial that we remain mindful 
about concussion awareness and safety throughout the entire year. 

 
3)​ Strong Together Niagara 

a)​ See the attached flyer for more information about a family-oriented fitness event 
put on by Brock University 

b)​ Learn more here: https://www.thebeathub.ca/general-7 
 

4)​ School Council 
a)​ Our first official School Council meeting is on Monday, September 29th at 7:00pm 

in the Eden Library 
b)​ Thank you to the parents who put their names forward to be the voting parent 

members of council.  
c)​ If you are planning on attending, but are not a voting member, can you please 

RSVP to Mr. Miller (mat.miller@dsbn.org) so that we can make sure we are 
prepared for the size of the group in terms of space and materials 
 

 
Have a great evening 
 
M Miller 
Principal, Eden HS 
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